
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Service Announcement 

ᑭᒃᑯᑐᐃᓐᓇᕐᓄᑦ ᑐᓴᕋᑦᓴᐃᑦ ᐊᑐᐃᓐᓇᐃᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑐᑦ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ www.gov.nu.ca. 

Public Service Announcements are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Kavamatkunnin Tuhaqtitaujukhat hailihimajun Inuktitut, Qablunaatun, Inuinnaqtun Uiuitullu uvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les messages d’intérêt public sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 

 
Communications 

Service Reduction at Sanikiluaq Family Wellness 
Office  
 
Start Date:  November 1, 2024  
End Date:  November 13, 2024 
Sanikiluaq, Nunavut 30 sec         

The Department of Family Services is advising residents of Sanikiluaq that the family 

wellness office is experiencing a reduction in service delivery effective immediately until 

November 12, 2024, due to staff shortages. This may affect families and children 

needing access to services. 

Service reductions are subject to change based on staff availability. Services are 

expected to resume full capacity on November 13, 2024.  

The Department of Family Services is working with partners to ensure Nunavummiut 

have access to necessary services while addressing staff shortages. 

For emergencies, please reach out to the Family Wellness on-call worker in Arviat at 

867-857-6871 or your local RCMP at 867-857-1111. 
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Media Contact: 
 
Allexxis Amores 
Communications Coordinator 
Department of Family Services  
867-975-5207 
fscommunications@gov.nu.ca 
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